
Subscriptions are  
delivered 5 times a year, 
September through May 

Classroom subscription includes 28 
copies of the magazine, plus a Teacher 
Guide for $30 per year

In-home, individual subscription 
includes the magazine, plus a Parent Guide 
for $10 per year

Please visit KindNews.org for more 
information and to subscribe. 

Discounts may be available for multiple 
subscriptions. Sample issues, lesson plans, 
links to resources, and ideas on how to 
bring Kind News to a classroom are also 
available on the website.

Helping kids learn how to be kind  
to animals has never been more fun!

Kind News™, an 8-page magazine for kids, is available in two reading levels and 
is aligned with academic standards, as well as the core competencies for social 
and emotional learning identified by CASEL, the Collaborative for Academic, 
Social and Emotional Learning.

Kind News, Jr.  
ages 5–7
Colorful photos, puzzles, fun 
activities and age-appropriate 
stories help kids, ages 5 to 7, 
learn about animals and 
explore what it means to be 
kind, while sparking curiosity 
and a love of reading.

Kind News  
ages 8+
Colorful photos, fun activities, 
riddles and age-appropriate 
stories and comics help kids, 
ages 8 and up, understand 
animal behavior, issues affecting 
animals, how to care for pets 
and how to take action to 
improve the lives of animals, 
while sparking curiosity and  
a love of reading.

“The magazine offers students 

the opportunity to practice 

critical thinking skills with 

relevant and meaningful text 

and promotes not only strong 

reading skills but builds globally 

compassionate individuals.”  

— Principal 
Newport Elementary,  
Newport, NC

“The entire magazine heightens 

awareness and prompts rich 

discussions at every grade level! 

Even my most reluctant readers 

are engaged — now what could 

be better than that?” 

— Teacher
Hilton Head Elementary,  
Hilton Head, SC

“My second grade students LOVE 

when their Kind News arrives. I have 

seen my students talk about the 

issues that are in the article and 

continue their learning through 

research. Thank you for inspiring a 

new generation of children to learn 

more about animals!” 

— Teacher 
Ridgewood Elementary,  
Hilliard, Ohio


